

## RAFT RIVER CASE STUDY ADVISORY COMMITTEE

## MEETING

August 17, 1979

<u>ATTENDEES</u>	<u>AFFILIATION</u>
R. Allan Freeze	University of British Columbia
H. J. Ramey, Jr.	Stanford University
Warren Niemi	EG&G Idaho
W. Scott Keys	USGS, Denver
Mike Wright	University of Utah Research Inst.
Don Mabey	USGS, Salt Lake City
Paul Williams	USGS, Denver
Steven S. Oriel	USGS, Denver
Jay Lehr	NWWA, Columbus, O.
Ron Schroeder	UC-LBL, Berkeley
Harry Covington	USGS, Denver
E. G. (Jerry) Crosthwaite	Consultant, Boise, Idaho
<sup>John</sup> J. Bredehoeft	USGS, Reston, Va.
Jim Mercer	USGS, Reston, Va.
Colin Goranson	LBL, Berkeley
R. D. Meininger	EG&G, Idaho
Tony Allen	EG&G, Idaho
Sue Watson	EG&G, Idaho
Julie Mertinez	EG&G, Idaho
Kevin P. McCarthy	EG&G, Idaho
Kevin Kennedy	EG&G, Idaho
Max R. Dolenc	EG&G, Idaho

Stimulation - Nicholson & Morris

Discussed wells 4 and 5, time (40 days/well, 60 days total), type of fracture (long lateral to 1,000 feet or short), costs (range between \$185K-\$276K), types of fracture material, and stimulation testing (recommended 14 days).

ACTION ITEMS

Reflection Survey - Mabey

Coordinate and complete as soon as possible.

Modelling - Mabey

Determine if USGS, Reston (Jim Mercer) is going to do the job.

Trenches - Williams

Determine locations and supply construction requirements.

Paleomagnetic Survey/Tool Development - Mabey

Check on status of borehole tool and status of data/report on corehole data.

Heat Flow - Mabey

Determine status of report by Nathenson and if additional heat flow holes are required.

RRGP-4 Core Description - Williams

Determine how long it will take Covington to complete.

Mast Truck for Borehole Geophysical Logging - Mink

Determine whether purchase or loan from Sandia is feasible.

Test RRG-4 - Dolenc

Check on utilizing Halliburton to run short test.

Geology Cross-Section - Goldman

Hold meeting to review geology of basin.

Dolenc

Find out and advise Scott Keys when flapper valve will be pulled and make time slot for logging.

The next committee meeting was set for August 10, 1979 at the Raft River Geothermal Site. Meeting was adjourned.

  
Dennis Goldman, Secretary